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BOENDEINFO 
 
 
INSPECTION 
 
On Wednesday the 2th of May there will be an inspection of the bathroom renova-
tions. The inspection will only take place in the apartments that have any complaints 
about the renovations. Please email your comments to  
styrelsen@lundenisollentuna.se before 4pm Monday the 30th of april if you want an 
inspection. If you won’t be at home please leave your keys in the key tube. 
 
THE NEW DOORS 
 
All the new doors are soon in place. The board decided to change the doors because 
they were old and couldn’t be repaired more times.  
We have also done a fire inspection of the new doors and emergency exit sign to 
make sure they follow the guidelines. 
 
All residents will receive a new entry code, please think about who you give out your 
code to. 
 
CONTAINERDAX 
 
On Sunday 29th of April 9am to 1pm you will have an opportunity to leave your 
bulky waste in a truck on the parking lot. 
Buildingwaste, paint, oils and other hazardous waste are not allowed to leave to the 
truck. 
 
AGM (Annual general meeting) 
 
The AGM will take place on Tuesday the 15th of May at 6pm. The summon and pro-
gram will be handed out in the postboxes shortly. 
 
 



 

 

THE LAUNDRYROOM 
 
The laudryroom is now closed during the nighttime (11.15pm-6.45am) due to unau-
thorized people residing there. 
 
 
THE STROLLER ROOM 
 
Everything that doesn’t belong in the stroller room has now been removed by the 
board. In the stroller room is for strollers and kid bikes only.  
The board asks you not to store trash, grills etc. in the future, thank you. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
The board 

  


